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Upcoming dates...

4/2150 Club Gala
“Evening of Song”concert
4/3 Mostaccioli dinner
4/5 Spring concert Ipm and
7pm in the gym
Special lunch orders due
4/7 Cardinal dress down day
4/12 PTO special lunch

PTO Bags Tournament
Saturday, April 9th
Berra Park
10:30 am check-in
Contact Kim Striller to
register 314-853-7810

Chess Club - the last chess club
meeting is April 7.

Check out these kindergarteners sharpening their language arts skills!

From Mrs. Grellner...

This is a relatively quiet week nestled between spring break and
Easter. We are preparing for our spring concert and digging deep
into the fourth quarter. Third quarter grades will open to you on
April 6.

We are still looking for some high schoolers and adults to help at
the Mostaccioli Dinner this Sunday. Here is the sign up:

https:/Mww.signupgenius.com/qo/10c0f44a5a823a5f4c25-mostac
cioli

The St. Louis Public library has chromebooks and hot spots
available to check out. Here is the link for more information.

https:/www.slpl.ora/hotspots-chromebooks

Our spring concert for grades prek-3,1, 3,5, 7 and our show

choir and St. Ambrose Choir. This is in the gym. Please come in
the front school doors and drop your child in their classroom
before 6:45. Doors will not open until 6:30, as this is when
teachers will be in their classrooms for supervision. Ms. Wagner
sent an email regarding costumes. Please send those to school
with your child on Tuesday morning.

Thank you so much for keeping the teachers’ lounge full of snacks,
drinks, and other goodies! We have really enjoyed everything and
appreciate your kindness! Thank you to Laura Berns for organizing
this!
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This is a good sign! Pre k 4 is watching their chrysalises closely! Spring is here!
Bring on warmer weather!




